
 

The Hunting Ground 
– Award winning documentary on sexual assault 

on American college campuses – 

 

 

THANK YOU! 

 
65 People – including 16 college students – 

attended our July 17 presentation and 

discussion of The Hunting Ground. The 

program evaluations were very positive. 

Please spread the word. 

 

OUR WORK WILL CONTINUE 

 SEE YOU IN 2017 

 

Be Aware. Be Smart. Be Safe. 

 

 
Sponsored by St. Raymond’s Care Ministries, Domestic Violence Committee, St. 

Raymond’s Youth Ministry, Our Lady of the Wayside, St. James and St. Edna. 


